
One in three
Americans is aged
50 or older.

Livable Communities
of Oneida County

Our goal

Get involved

Who we are

A livable community is one that is safe and secure. It offers choices in
where to live and how to get around. And it equitably serves residents
of all ages, ability levels, incomes, races, ethnicities, sexual orientations,
gender identities, and other backgrounds (AARP.org).

To address the needs and
benefits of a growing aging
population and promote
programs and policies that
enable residents of all ages and
abilities to lead healthy, active,
and engaged lives.

Elizabeth Douglas, Project Coordinator
315-223-3973 ext. 113
edouglas@50forwardmv.org
livableoneidacounty.com
Facebook@livableoneidacounty

Oneida County, NY, is a recognized member of the AARP Network of Age-Friendly States and
Communities, an independent affiliate of the World Health Organization Network of Age-Friendly Cities
and Communities. New York was the first state to be designated as an Age-Friendly State by AARP, and
Oneida County is one of five counties designated as an Age-Friendly Center of Excellence in New York.

Livable Communities of Oneida
County is an initiative of Oneida
County, the Community Foundation
of Herkimer and Oneida Counties,
and 50 Forward Mohawk Valley. We
collaborate with community partners
and programs throughout the county. 

Is your
community
livable for people
of all ages?


